
Communiqué 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

LACK OF CLARITY IN THE E-HEALTH SECTOR :  

SHOULD THE LIGHT BIRHTEN 
 

To put into orbit an actually promising path in the scope of e-health is not only 
desiderable, it is essential for our country. Gathering the main providers of this 
high-tech special field, LESSIS intends to play a major part in its building up and to 
clear the ground in order to do so. 
 

 
The building of such a path, dedicated to go into export, in the field of e-health is a real and 
bold challenge, but it seems within reach, given that the ecosystem should be ready to 
participate in. One condition to encourage such initiatives is that the rules governing this 
market in our own country should be clear and transparent. 
 
About this point, the opacity which has for long dominated such and such fields of e-health 
represents one of the serious drawbacks to the booming of companies dedicated to this 
sector. Therefore, and since it seems vital to clean out those constraints, the LESISS 
Feederation launched during last spring an operation aimed at establishing the relevant 
transparency. 
 
In accordance with the roadmap which was presented last spring, the planned actions have 
started. The objective is to highlight atypical practices of some actors in the French market. 
The materials so gathered, related among others to the hospitals, already provide a first and 
very interesting perspective. 
 
Willing to share the belefit of this analysis with the actors of the e-health and wellfare market, 
the LESISS Federation has just delivered on its web site some of the first results, which will be 
updated as they come. 
 
In addition to our letters of request for information and the corresponding answers of CADA 
(French Commission for Access to Administrative Documents), an interesting analysis – to be 
updated as it comes – is provided as well. 
 
Builiding up a e-health industry, export-oriented, is definitely a challenge that France cannot 
discard. Particular interests must give way to team gaming, by associating, with full 
transparency, all the existing resources. Let us build up this new road. Together. 

Paris, October 22nd, 2012 

Press contact : Yannick Motel – Vice-Chairman - 33 (0)6 30 40 20 36 – ymotel@lesiss.org  
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mailto:ymotel@lesiss.org


ABOUT   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LESISS –  (Les Entreprises des Systèmes d'Information Sanitaires et Sociaux 

www.lesiss.org) is an association created in 2005 by about twenty CEO, and 

reassembles now more than 130 members. LESISS thus includes most of Health IT 

and homecare industrials. Major international actors and small specialized companies 

participate in order to build, through a wide concertation with the Administration and its 

operators, as well as with representatives of health professionals and of Patients 

Associations, the set of tolls which will allow a larger and fair availability of the whole 

health system, for the benefit of our fellow citizens.. Those tools, developed on the 

basis of IT and communications technologies, are aimed at making easier a reduction 

of sanitary disparities and last, at constituting a main factor of the emergence of an 

industry oriented towards the international market. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See list of the members and/or join LESISS 

 

http://www.lesiss.org/
http://www.lesiss.org/445_p_15924/adherents.html

